
THE NOVEMBER 3, 2015 MUNICIPAL ELECTION
WILL BE BY MAIL FOR:

* CANNONVILLE TOWN
* ESCALANTE CITY
* PANGUITCH CITY

Any registered voter in the towns listed who have not received a ballot

by Friday, October 16  should contact the Garfield County Clerk’sth

Office.

Please be aware that on Election Day there will be NO POLLING

PLACE in your precinct.

You may return your voted ballot by mail.    Ballots must be

postmarked by the day before the election (by November 2, 2015).

OR
You may drop off your ballot in person at the County Clerk’s Office, 55

South Main Street Monday - Friday 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. through

election day, Tuesday, November 3, 2015.   On Election Day the

Clerk’s Office will be open from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Voter Registration Deadlines:

You may register to vote in person at the County Clerk’s Office until

Monday, October 26, 2015.

If you have questions or to check your registration status, please call

the Clerk’s Office at 435-676-1163, 435-676-1100 or 435-676-1120.

Other municipalities in Garfield County will not be holding
elections this year.
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